
Ms. Raphael’s Homework Policy 

 

At the beginning of each week, a homework packet will be given to the 

students.  The cover page, of the packet, will contain various important 

pieces of information: 

 

 The week for the homework packet 

 Page numbers and/or problems  

 The date the packet is due  

 How answers should be written 

 Work must support the answers to avoid the impression of 

cheating 

 Other points of interest 

 

If a homework packet is not given to the students at the beginning of a 

week, then it is because of one of the following: 

 

 A test will be given, in which case, a STUDY GUIDE for the test 

was given at the beginning of the week, detailing what the 

student needs to study in order to be successful on the test.  

Therefore, the student should be STUDYING each night that 

he/she would have been working on the packet. 

 Thanksgiving Week   

 4 – 6 weeks prior to the EXAMS/EOC for NCMI 

 

 

 

 


